
Seaham Harbour Nursery School      

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

A quick reminder about arrangements for the next two weeks at nursery. 

 

Monday 8th December – Pantomime for morning children 8.30-1.00. Uniforms must be worn. 

NO AFTERNOON NURSERY. 

 

Wednesday 10th December  - Concert Dress Rehearsals. Easy clothes and shoes please. 

 

Thursday 11th December – Christmas Concerts. Concerts will start as soon as children are dressed 

(Easy clothes and shoes please). Children need to be collected by 10.45 (unless staying for lunch 

and childcare) & 2.15 

 

DVD’s – DVD’s can be ordered at the nursery office £10 each. Orders can only be placed when 

paid for. Orders must be placed by 11th December. 

 

Friday 12th December  -Pantomime for afternoon children 8.30-1.00. Uniforms must be worn. 

NO MORNING NURSERY. 

 

Monday 15th December  - “Live from Lapland” – a special treat for children. 

 

Thursday 18th December – Christmas Parties 8.45-11.15 & 12.30-3.00. No uniforms – Party clothes 

can be worn. Please collect at 11.15 (unless staying for lunch and childcare) and 3.00. 

 

Friday 19th December “Magic John” entertains all children 8.45-11.15. Please collect children at 

11.15 unless staying for lunch and childcare. 

 

Nursery re-opens Tuesday 6th January. 

 

On behalf of the staff and governors may I wish you all a happy Christmas and a healthy New 

Year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carole Scott 

Headteacher 

 


